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Elizabeth Corn

From: Elizabeth Corn [cornew@hendersoncountync.org]
Sent:  Tuesday, December 13, 2005 2:45 PM

To: 'wmoyer@hendeersoncountync.org'; 'cmesser@hendersoncountync.org’;
'cmcgrady@hendersoncountync.org’; 'sbaldwin@hendersoncountync.org’;
'lyoung@hendersoncountync.org'

Cc: "Justin Hembree'
Subject: cancellation/rescheduling of special called meeting

Ann Tate called from NCDOT today. Conrad Burrell cannot make the Jan. 19 special called meeting for the
secondary road public hearing. She would like for us to reschedule to the week of February 6.
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